

2300 Western Avenue • P.O. Box 1450 Manitowoc, WI 54221-1450 Phone (920) 320-2011

November 23, 2020

Ms. Deborah Neuser, City Clerk City Hall 900 Quay Street Manitowoc WI 54220-4543

Dear Ms. Neuser,

Thank you for your gift totaling \$100.00 to use for Manitowoc's citizens in need through the Schuette, Wernecke, Wilda, Rank Christmas Fund.

Your donation is being directed to our Where Needed Most Fund.

Gifts from donors like you make a great difference in the lives of others. Your generosity is a blessing to us and those we serve. We at Holy Family Memorial are very thankful for your gift.

Best regards,

Monica Nichter, RN, MSN

Executive Director, Business Development

**Donation: Gift** 

**Total Gift Amount: \$100.00** 

Value Received: \$100.00

Holy Family Memorial is a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization. No good or services were exchanged as part of the consideration for receiving this gift. Donations are deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Please consult your tax advisor for further information. Please retain a copy for your records.